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Writing to Santa! 

The FDK, Grade 1 and 2 students worked for part of the day with 
students from O’Gorman Intermediate to write their letters to Santa. 
These letters will be placed in our Letters to Santa Mailbox, which is 
located outside of the office. These letters will be mail to the North 
Pole, in time for Santa to read them and prepare his sleigh with gifts 
for the girls and boys from Pope Francis Elementary School. 

                       
 

                                       
 


